
 
 

      
 

 

           

 

                                                                                                                          Bulletin #08-2011 
 

 

 
  

            TO:  Participating hospitals in New Jersey 

 

     FROM:  Michael S. Zollenberg  

Director, Network Service  

 

       DATE:  August 2, 2011 

 

SUBJECT:   New policy on inpatient hospital readmissions 
 

 

AmeriHealth has established a new policy to address reimbursement for inpatient hospital 

readmissions to the same hospital, or a hospital within the same health system, within three days 

of discharge from a previous inpatient hospital stay and for a condition directly related to the 

original inpatient hospital stay. Effective September 1, 2011, Claim Payment Policy #00.01.47: 

Inpatient Hospital Readmissions will be applied to all admissions that are paid on a per-case or 

per-admission basis. 

To view this policy in its entirety, visit www.amerihealth.com/medpolicy and enter the policy 

number in the Search box. 

If you have any questions regarding this new policy, please contact your Hospital/Ancillary 

Service Coordinator. 

Note: In the event your individual hospital/provider contract contains a readmission provision that 

is different than this policy, such readmission provision will supersede this policy. 

 

Provider bulletin

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff.
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